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Dear 8ir:

On October 7, 1991, the NRC {ssued for public comment & draft of Revision 1
to NUKEG-1022, "Event Reporting Systems - 10 CFR 50.72 and 50.73,
Clarification of NRC Systems nd Guidelines for Reporting." (See 56 Fed,
Reg. 50598.) The NRC Staff Event Reporting Task Group developed this
document to clarify existing guidance related to the reporting of
potentially safety significant events and conditions pursuant to 10 CFR
50.72 and 50.73. 1llinois Power (1P) appreciates the opportunity te
provide {ts comments on this document.

Over the two years prior to iasuance of the draft Revision 1 to NUKEG 1022,
the BWR Owners' Group (BWROG), through the Nuclear Management and Resources
Council (NUMARC), has provided input to the NRC staff to assist in the
development of wutually acceptable veporting puidance. In this context,
the BWROG developed and submitted to the NRC staff a comprehensive propozed
guidance document that sought to incorporate experience since the
implementation of the Licensee Event Report (LER) reporting rules and prior
NRC “uidance in this area. That document was the product of extensive
efforts by the BWROG, including implementation of documented guidance
concepts presented at a meeting with the NRC staff. The document was
provided informally, through NUMARC, to the NRC staff for consideration in
March 1991. 1P was an active participant in this BWROG effort.

After reviewing the subject NUREC {t is not apparent that the input
peovided to the NRC through the BWROG effort was considered in the
development of this document, IP is concerned that major portions of the
subject NURFC will significantly expand the scope of reporting under the
provisions of 10CFRS50.72 and 50.73 by lowering the threshold for
reportability resulting in a significant increase in the number of
Emergency Notification System (ENS) notifications and LERs. The druft
NUREG alsc provides new or different staff positions that should be
analyzed to demonstrate that the changes meet 10CFR50.109, We believe
these new NRC staff positions extend beyond the intent of the current
regulations as well as the original NRC staff interpretations of those
provisions. This could rasult in superfluous reporting and thus the
unneceseary expenditure of additional NRC staff and utility resources with
ne significant inerease in the level of safety benefiv, Additienally, the
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